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15th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

RE:  England Football Match on Monday 21st November 2022 
 
To celebrate the start of the Football World Cup we would like to offer our children the opportunity to 
watch the first England match in school on the projector in the hall at 1.00pm on Monday, the 21st 
November. 
 
Children are allowed to show their support by wearing football kits or any suitable red, white or blue 
clothing. 
 
Please note that this is optional and if your child would prefer not to watch the football then they will take 
part in an alternative activity. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr S Silverwood 
Head Teacher 
 

 


